
 
 
 

 

University of Mumbai 
Department of Law 

N O T I C E 
 

Following students are hereby informed that Department of Law received 

the list of students from Librarian, Rajabai Tower, who have not returned the 

library books to the Library Section within stipulated period. Therefore, following 

students are informed that they should immediately contact Librarian, Rajabai 

Tower during working hours and return Library books within 07 days from the 

date of this notice to the Rajabai Tower Library, Karmaveer Bhaurao Patil Marg, 

first floor, Fort, Mumbai – 32. 

Sr. 
No. 

Name of the Students Sr. 
No. 

Name of the Students 

1. Ms. Pratibha H. Pawar 2. Mr. Vaibhav Somkuwar 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      Sd/-                                                                                      
 
 
Mumbai, 
21st December, 2024. 

  Head, Department of Law 


